
GTUA / City of Sherman 

Invitation to Bid 

Project: Greater Texoma Utility Authority (GTUA) on behalf of City of Sherman (CoS) – West Water Main 

– Material Bid Package 05. Garney Companies, Inc. is requesting Competitive Sealed Proposals for Pipe 

Installation. Proposals will be received at City of Sherman, 220 W Mulberry St, Sherman, TX 75090 until 

2:00 PM on November 30th, 2023. A non-mandatory pre-bid conference will be held on November 8th, 

2023 virtually. A link to the meeting will be available on the official site below. The pre-bid is non-

mandatory however attendance is strongly suggested. Award of contracts is contingent upon GTUA and 

CoS Board Approval. Bid Documents can be obtained from CIVCAST at https://www.civcastusa.com.  

 

https://www.civcastusa.com/

